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I am in favor of tightening up our voting process to prevent abuse: 

  - Clearly, there should be no counting of votes that arrive subsequent to the date of 

the vote.  Period.  This is necessary to prevent fraud.  

  - It is high time we went back to in-person voting, and only allow vote by mail for 

someone requesting that privilege through the proper process.   

  - AND certainly one must present state-issued ID to be given either an in-person or 

an absentee ballot. 

Additionally, the vote cast by anyone who is deceased should be discarded 

immediately--and prior to giving or sending a ballot, elections officials should check 

the data base--which presumes that the data base is brought up to date.  Let's utilize 

the computing capabilities available and have elections personnel check the data 

base prior to issuing a ballot. 

 

Please pass SB210 along and let We The People direct this, our fundamental, basic 

right.  It is our number one way to direct our government... as established by our 

[wise] founders. 

 

 


